LONDON & SOUTH WESTERN RAILWAY. | s

Instructions to all concerned as to the

Opening of a New Signal Box, etc., at the Down Hump

AT FELTHAM.

also certain Alterations at Feltham Junction,
On SUNDRAY, 2nd April, 1922.

A new box has been provided at a point situate at the summit of the down
hump between the existing down reception and dewn marshalling sidings, the
working of which it will control.

The operation of the various points, signals and syren, and for blocking
the track circuit in the reception roads, will be carried out by means of push
buttons mounted on a diagram showing the lay-out of the roads and signals, the
various push buttons being mechanically interlocked where necessary,

Track circuits are provided the whole length of the down reception sidings
and also from the points, situate close to the new down hump box, to the
various fouling points i the following down marshalling sidings, viz., Nos. 4, 10,
11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17 and 20.

The slip points controlling movements between the down reception sidings au!
the engine road will be operated from the push button diagram, as well as the
various points leading to the Brake Van road and the ten down marshalling
sidings referred to in the previous paragraph.

The points leading to the remainder of the down marshalling sidings, viz , Nos.
1,3,5,6,7,8and 9 will be controlled from No. 4 ground frame for the present,
and will be connected up to the down hump box at a later date.
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This PDF Copy has been provided free of charge by David Allen in order to
assist your research into UK signalling.

This file is one of a number scanned by David Allen using material from his
own collection and from the collections of Phil Deaves, Robert Dey,
David Ingham, Simon Lowe, John McCrickard, John Midcalf, Roger Newman,
Richard Pulleyn and Chris Wolstenholmes. Thank you one and all. Many of
the original documents are now in the SRS Archive or at the National Railway
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Newsletter and The Signalling Record which are only available to members.
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